
Some of our teachers have
masked up to read you

some stories and poems,
but can you guess who

they are? 
 

We will be uploading a
'Masked Reader' video daily

to Tapestry and the
children in school will be

watching them at
storytime.  

 
 

WORLD BOOK
DAY 2021

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 4th March this year. Due to the current circumstances, we
unfortunately can't celebrate World Book Day in our usual 'Brookie' way. However, we know that this is

often a highlight of the children's year and so we have planned some activities which  the children at home
and school will be able to enjoy.

On Thursday children can dress
up as their favourite book

character if they wish. There is
no pressure to dress up as we
know this is always a stressful
time of year for parents and
now even more so with the

shops shut. Therefore, children
may choose to simply come to

school in their own clothes next
Thursday. 

 
If you are learning from home,

we would love to see your fancy
dress on Tapestry!

 
 

On Thursday and Friday next week,
there will be Literary Trail around

Maidenbower where our little people
can hunt for book characters and try
to guess the name of the book they

come from. 
 

Children learning from home will be
able to collect a map and sheet when
they come for their 'Meet the Teacher'
session (please see school newsletter). 

 
Children learning in school will bring

one home on Wednesday as you may
like to complete it on the way to or

from school.
 
 
 
 
 


